From: Michael Marchand

To: Monroe, Pamela
Subject: Northern Pass
Date: Saturday, January 14, 2017 4:31:54 PM

Please consider voting no to the Northern Pass project as proposed.

All towns most affected by this have already voted unanimously against it.

Too many times our local and federal govt's have disappointed us with rules and
regulations that do more to line their pockects, than to help their constituants.

Thank you for your time!

Michael Marchand
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